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GO! is an Erasmus+ small-scale partnership in Vocational Education and Training, which aims to 

promote career guidance for disadvantaged groups. 

On 22nd May 2024, the last activity of the project, an international conference, took place at the 

“Centre for Information and Training for Employment and Entrepreneurship for Vulnerable Groups” 

(KEEAED) in Nicosia (Cyprus). 

The final conference was an event to raise awareness of career advising for disadvantaged groups. 

The 2 project partners were active in debating and stimulating conversation about topics relevant to 

career guidance.  

The event was opened by M.M.C. that introduced the project and its objectives. Then, the project 

coordinator talked about the identification of key skills and skill mismatch, and described key EU 

Frameworks related to Skills and Competencies. 

After a short break, ASNOR described some best practices in career advising and stimulated the 

conversation by introducing meaningful words about career guidance, such as “VUCA”, 

“employability”, “competencies”, “relations”, “mindsets”, “IKIGAI”, “antifragility”, “artificial 

intelligence” and “sustainability”. 

The event ended with the presentation of the project platform and its key features. 

In the last part of the event, group discussion and networking took place. 
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QR code to the project platform 

 

 

 

Poster of the final international conference of the project in Nicosia (Cyprus) 


